CROMWELL ACADEMY NEWS DECEMBER 2017











Dear Parents/Carers

We've had a fun couple of weeks with lots of festive activities. The children are very excited for the big day! The Christmas Lunch went well today – everyone enjoyed pulling a cracker and listening to Christmas music while they ate. Christmas activities within classrooms, including parties, decoration making and Christmas activities took place to celebrate the end of a long term. It was great to see so many different Christmas jumpers on Friday 15 December! Thank you for the donations — we raised £151.40 which will go to Save the Children. Well done to the children in Reception class who performed their Nativity last week, your confidence shone through, we are all very proud of you. Also a huge well done to KS1, your production was a hit! You all were confident, bright and creative, it was obvious how hard you worked to create a stunning show. We raised £87.54 for The Rainbow Trust charity. A busy end to a wonderful term. Finally I would like to say thank you for your continued support and wish you a very Merry Christmas.

Lauren Blyth Acting Headteacher

Term Dates 2018

2018

3 January - Training Day 4 January - Spring Term Opens 12-16 February - Half Term 29 March - Spring Term Closes 16 April - Training Day 17 April - Summer Term Opens 7 May - May Bank Holiday 28 May - 1 June - Half Term 20 July - Summer Term Closes 23 and 24 July - Training Days

QR Code

We've learnt a new ICT trick—scan the code to take part in the online parent/ carer survey.



Christmas Card Competition

Staff at the Holiday Inn Brampton invited our Year 5 & 6 children to enter their design a Christmas card competition. Our children were very enthusiastic to participate and on Wednesday 6 December 2017 Molly and Tim from the Holiday Inn attended our assembly and completely surprised Arnav when they told him he was the winner and recipient of their very generous prize. Arnav's design was used to produce Christmas cards for the clients of the Holiday Inn. Well done Arnav. What an achievement!



School Choir

On Friday 1 December our school choir sang in Market Square. Then on Monday 18 December they went along to Hinchingbrooke Hospital and sang in the foyer to all of the visitors.



Christmas Lunch

Delicious turkey, Christmas pudding and crackers along with some festive tunes all contributed to a very happy lunchtime on our last day of the year.



THE MONTH IN PICTURES

Look out for the grand opening in January....

















